
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Homework – This will not start for a couple of weeks.  I will send out a Dojo when the work is being sent home. 

 

Reading - In Robin class the children will have a picture book to share with an adult.  This can be changed whenever you wish.  

They will soon be bringing home reading books as well.  We encourage the children to read the book at least twice before we 

change the book.  If you feel the book is too hard or easy for your child please, let us know. 

Phonic homework – The children will have a key chain that will have the phonemes we have covered that week. Similar to what 

they have had in the past.  

High Frequency Words – These will be sent home a couple at a time.  We would appreciate if you could read these with your 

child.  If they have read it independently please tick the back.  If they needed to be told then write T on the back.  We will be 

checking these 2-3 times a week.  If your child is confident in reading these words we will add new words to the pack. 

 

In English we will be using a book a week based on our topic; All About Me. This will help create opportunities for acting out and 

retelling stories.  We will use the book to help us explore the world using a variety of resources.  

 

In Phonics we will be using the Jolly Phonic scheme to support the children with the phonic knowledge.  We introduce a phoneme 

(sound) a day, using them to blend and segment when they are writing and reading. 

 

In Maths we will be exploring number up to 10 over the autumn term.  We will be exploring the size of number and how it can be 

made up.  Initially, we start on a number a week.  We will be using the White Rose Maths Scheme alongside Numberblocks. 

Potential School trips for the year. 

 
Village walk to post a letter – W/C 2nd December 2019 

Visiting Sudbury Police station – W/C 20th January 2020 

Visiting Sea-life Centre – W/C 23rd March 2020 
We will have other visits in the local area and I will keep you informed of these visits. 

CHECKLIST 

Reading book—Daily    

Phonic and Tricky Word folder - 
Daily 

Water bottle—Daily    

Coat —Daily    

PE Kit—In all half term    

 

  

 
 For updates on what we 
have been up to , extra 
homework challenges and 
how you can support us, 
keep an eye on the ‘Class 
Story’ on DOJO 

  

 

 

Teachers 

Mon – Fri - Teacher - Mrs 
Dobedoe 

Fri - Teacher – Miss Joannides   

TA’s – Miss Ford and Mrs Beetles  

Welly Wednesday 

Starting Waednesday 11th September. 

Children are to come to school wearing long sleeved tops, trousers, wellies and jumpers/coats.  We will be going out in all  
weathers, so please ensure your child is dressed appropriately. 
 
Children are to bring in their school clothes and shoes in a separate bag to change into later in the day. 

  

  Parent helpers 
 

If you are able to help out as a parent 

reader, helping with cooking or Welly 

Wednesday please, let me know. 


